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To: Michael Dickson, Assistant Director 
 
From: Brian Friery, Gas System Engineer 
 
Date: May 17, 2021 
 
RE: Natural Gas Main Extension 

Commerce Centre at 75 
Cartersville Project No. SP-21-001 
 
Natural Gas Main Extension 
Commerce 75 
Cartersville Project No. SP-21-002 
 

 
As you know, the above referenced projects will be bid as and constructed by a single 
contract. As you further know, bid proposals were requested to provide the 4” steel line 
pipe for the these projects. Of the three requests for bid proposals, only one bid proposal 
was received in the total amount of $23,775.00 from Consolidated Pipe & Supply 
Company, Inc. of Lawrenceville, Georgia. Attached is a copy of the bid proposal received. 
 
As you further know and previously approved by Council, the labor and materials 
associated with these projects are reimbursable by an Extension Agreement between the 
City and each of the Developers of these projects. Consolidated Pipe & Supply Company, 
Inc. of Lawrenceville, Georgia has satisfactorily provided materials for the Gas System 
numerous times in the past and is fully capable of satisfactorily providing this material. I, 
therefore, recommend the City award this bid proposal to Consolidated Pipe & Supply 
Company, Inc. of Lawrenceville, Georgia in the total amount of $23,775.00. 






